
School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every

moment counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning

in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you, Sherman Class, for such a wonderful assembly this
morning. You worked hard and we were so proud of your
achievements. I particularly loved the art work you shared with us, you
sang two songs beautifully, and we had violin playing too. Well done.

At the same time, the Junior Sports day was in full flow and it was a
pleasure to see so many family and friends coming into school to see
how well the pupils have developed this academic year. Ready for
their next stage in September. 

Thank you for taking part in the Ofsted survey and to our children for
being welcoming and engaging with the inspectors. As Mrs Gallagher
has already said, the inspection has finished and we are pleased with
the provisional outcome. We look forward to sharing the final report
with you in September.

Have a lovely weekend. 

Fran Sorapure

Message
from our

Head of School

Fran Sorapure
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DIARY

2 6 t h  J u n e  2 0 2 3

WEEKLY
ROUNDUP
NEWSLETTER

Mon 3rd

Tue 4th

Wed 5th

Thu 6th

Fri 7th

Mon 26th

Tue 27th

Wed 28th

Thu 29th

Fri 30th

EYFS & KS1 Sports Day, 9am

Year 3-4 Cricket Trip

Year 5-6 Girls Cricket Trip
Year 3 Bushell Waterlow Park Trip

Year 5-6 Boys Cricket Trip
Science Fair

Year 4 Ma Violin and Cello Concert

Secondary Transfer Meeting for Y5 parents, 6-7pm

Brahms Family Assembly

Strike - plans to be confirmed

Strike - plans to be confirmed
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Class House Point Winners
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97.2%
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with 99.3%

Class with the best attendance:
Nursery Class
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Year 1
Josephine &

Bo



Year 2
Hunter D &

Timur



Year 3
Amber &

Astrid



Year 4
Catherine

& Jonnie



Year 6
Jasmine
& Ines 




Year 5
Siudy &
Lorcan






KS1

LKS2

UKS2

St George
750

Y3 Deutscher
396

Y2 Ashman
400

Y5 Warwick
422



This weeks favourite dish was the pizza on
Wednesday with hidden ingredients like for
example onions, garlic, basil and obviously

tomatoes. 
But did you know Thursdays meatballs had

lots of hidden ingredients for example
broccoli, onion, carrots, sweetcorn, red lentils,

garlic and peppers. 
This is just one way we ensure you get your 5 a
day and stay super energized while in school.

DISH OF THE
WEEK 



SWIMMINGSWIMMING  
GALAGALA



This year saw the very welcome return of the

swimming gala. Held at Highgate's Mallinson Pool -
pupils in Years 4, 5, and 6 represented their house

groups brilliantly in an exciting event organised by
Mr. Marton-Bell. We were entertained with 10 metre

and 25 metre races plus relays of the four main
swimming strokes.



St. George certainly enjoy the pool coming out top

in all year group events and being crowned our
2023 champions. Thank you to Mr. Marton-Bell for

organising such a special occasion which should
now become a regular annual event. Here are the

results.



Year 4
St George: 14
St David: 13

St Andrew: 11
St Patrick: 14




Year 5
St George: 18
St David: 17

St Andrew: 13
St Patrick: 11






Year 6
St George: 34
St David: 21

St Andrew: 14
St Patrick: 19




Overall placing:
First: St George 66
Second: St David 51
Third: St Andrew 38
Fourth: St Patrick 36

SCORE BOARD



YEAR 6
ORIENTEERING 

This wednesday, Year 6 went to Hampstesad
Heath to go orienteering. Orienteering is a

mix of hiking/ running and navigation, where
teams need to navigate around a course of

checkpoints in a time limit. Each of the
classes were split into teams of 6 ands were
each accompanied by an adult. They visited

up to 10 checkpoints around Hampstead
Heath. Well done to everyone who took part,

and many thanks to all our parents who
volunteered. 







If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

